Minutes of Zoning Commission

June 26, 2008

The regular meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission was called to order by Mr. Stephen Yingling, Vice Chairman at 7:05 P.M. Members present were: Mr. Steve Hunder and Mr. Scott Raypholtz Mr. Donald Sheehy and Mr. David Weiss were absent.

MINUTES

Mr. Hunder made a motion to approve the minutes of the June 26, 2008 meeting as written.

Mr. Raypholtz seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

NEW BUSINESS

Summer Meeting Schedule

The Zoning Commission discussed the summer meeting schedule and was in agreement to cancel the meetings of July and August.

Mr. Hunder made a motion to cancel the regularly scheduled meetings of July 31, 2008 and August 28, 2008.

Mr. Raypholtz seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

Sign Regulations

The Zoning Commission reviewed a memo from Michael Joyce, Zoning Inspector regarding current sign regulations. Mr. Yingling suggested that Mr. David Dietrich of the Geauga County Planning Commission be contacted for his review of the township's sign regulations. Mr. Joyce will be attending a meeting to discuss current and proposed sign regulations.

Correspondence

- 1. Memo from Michael Joyce, Zoning Inspector, dated June 26, 2008. RE: Sign Regulations.
- 2. Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes, dated May 19, 2008.
- 3. Bainbridge Township Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting Minutes, dated January 24, 2008, February 13, 2008, April 10, 2008, May 15, 2008 and May 22, 2008.

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission, Mr. Raypholtz made a motion to adjourn.

Mr. Hunder seconded the motion that passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 7:17 P.M.

Lind	L. Zimmerman
Zoni	g Secretary

Date Approved: October 30, 2008